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UPDATE 

 

6th June 2022 

Dear Community Member 

We have experienced an isolated fire on one of our units that on-site emergency 

teams, with assistance from Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service, moved quickly and 

have safely contained the incident.  

There have been no injuries and all personnel are accounted for. 

As a result we are currently having to use our flares.  Please be assured that the use of 

our flares is completely safe and controlled. 

We apologise if the use of our flares cause any concern or disruption to our host 

community. 

We will update you further as soon as we have more information. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Regards  

 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


